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As we come to the end of a very busy Autumn term, we would like to thank all parents and carers for 
their commitment and continued support of the school: it is very much appreciated by the whole Bishop 
Lonsdale family. We would also like to thank the children and staff who have worked exceptionally hard 
this term and are now ready for a well deserved holiday.  

We wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas  and we look forward to 

seeing you all in the New Year. 

 

Miss Brownhall                         Mr Hetherington 

                                (Head of School)                           (Executive Headteacher) 

CHARITIES 
 

During the Autumn term Bishop Lonsdale has supported four charities and raised an astounding £1068 
for charity. Thank you, your donations have been gratefully received.   

Children in Need: £384 
Save the Children: £125 

Water Aid:£200 
Poppy Appeal :£359 

RETURNING TO SCHOOL 

We hope that schools will return as normal in January (Monday 10th January). However, if there are 
changes during the holiday we will let you know via Parent Hub, the school website and Twitter. 

Follow us on Twitter @bishoplonsdale1 

School Website http://www.bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk  

We have school ties available to purchase from the school office. Long ties £4 and ties with elastic £3. 
Cash only please. 
Remember to send your child to school with a coat, hat and gloves now the temperature is dropping.

 

 

 

The Governors would like to thank Mr Hetherington, Miss Brownhall and all the Staff for their hard work 
this year. 

We also say goodbye to Mrs Davis, one of our parent governors and we would like to thank her for the 
contributions she has made. Details of the vacancy for a parent governor will be sent out in the New 
Year. 

We wish everyone a Happy Christmas! 

GOING FOR GREEN 
 

Tomorrow your child will be bringing home their ‘Attitudes to Learning’ report. The aim is to achieve all 
green. If you would like to discuss the report over the phone with your child’s class teacher, please con-
tact them via the class e-mail to make an appointment in the New Year. 


